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May 6, 2025 

John MacKenzie 
Chief Executive Officer 
Toronto and Region Conservation Authority 
101 Exchange Avenue 
Vaughan, Ontario L4K 5R6 
John.MacKenzie@trca.ca 
clerks@trca.ca 
joanne.hyde@trca.ca 

Dear Mr. MacKenzie: 

On December 23, 2024, we sent you a letter regarding the appointment of Councillor Jennifer 
McKelvie to the Toronto and Region Conservation Authority Board of Directors.  

On May 2, 2025, the City Clerk received Councillor McKelvie’s resignation from the TRCA Board. 

A position on the Board that is to be appointed by Toronto City Council is therefore now vacant, 
and we will communicate with you about any new appointment to the Board once Council has 
made a decision. 

Yours truly, 

for John D. Elvidge 
City Clerk 

jc/ 
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